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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:20 PM
To: 'hostedbyjoel@gmail.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO190 - ARCO 2162, 15135 Hesperian Blvd., San Leandro

Joel, 

Thank you for responding and expressing your concern regarding the potential closure for the subject fuel leak 
case.  Groundwater contamination from the fuel release at the ARCO station located at 15135 Hesperian Boulevard does 
not appear to extend to the KFC restaurant.  The 489 Nabor St. address, though down groundwater gradient from the 
ARCO station, is located beyond the BART and railroad tracks and is farther from the ARCO station than is 
KFC.  Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is of the opinion it is highly unlikely the well at 489 Nabor St. would 
be impacted from the ARCO release.  However, it would be prudent to test water from your well if the well is in service. 

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Keith Nowell  

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

 

Hi Keith,  

I live at 489 nabor st. I have a well in my backyard. Does this leak affect the water coming from the well. The 
we'll is 15 ft deep.  

Thx, 

Joel 

 

 


